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Ms. Christina Munro 
FOIA Office 
Bonneville Power Administration 
Routing: DK-7 
P.O. Box 3621 
Portland, Oregon 97208 

SUBJECT: FOIA Request 

Dear Ms. Munro: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request copies of all 
communications between BPA and the commissioners of the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission since December 7, 2011, concerning the order of the same date in Docket 
ELI 1-44 (137 FERC 61,185). 

I do not want copies of communications, including filings submitted by BPA or others, 
which are posted on the FERC website. Instead, this FOIA request covers all other 
communications since December 7 that relate in any way to the December 7 order. 

For purposes of this request, "communications" means written or electronic documents, 
including e-mails and their attachments. The term "BPA" includes Administrator 
Wright, BPA staff, and any law firm, consulting company or contractor acting on BPA's 
behalf. 

I am willing to pay $50 for search and copy charges. Please call me if you expect the 
charges to exceed that amount. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

- 4p4 
Dan Seligman 
Attorney at Law 


